
EAR Committee 

From: 	 Terry Kristiansen <info@entabenigardens.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, January 25, 2016 4:02 PM 

To: 	 EAR Committee 

Subject: 	 Aglourism Bill 

EAR Committee Members, 

We are long time property owners of a flower farm in Nahiku, East Maui. Following the loss of the profitable 
flower market in Hawaii, we have turned our farm into a tropical botanical collection and a 'living green-
sustainability' producing and teaching environment. We believe we fall into the category of AgTourism. 

We appreciate your efforts to bring this bill to passage this spring and ask that you consider the Hana area 
within this bill. 

Michael & Terry Kristiansen 
Entabeni Gardens, Cottage, and Farm 
P.O. Box 841 
Hana, HI 96713 
808 248-7600 
info@EntabeniGardens.com  
www.EntabeniGardens.com  


